Fw: Nelva Brunsting

Subject: Fw: Nelva Brunsting

From: Candace Curtis <occurtis@sbcglobal.net>
Date: 3/11/2015 6:24 PM

To: Rik Munson <blowintough@att.net>

On Wednesday, November 17, 2010 2:38 PM, Candace Freed <candace@vacek.com> wrote:

Amy and Family, Thank you for the update on your mom, Nelva Brunsting. The purpose of the conference
call and the suggestion that Ms. Brunsting be evaluated was based solely on conversations that | had with
Ms. Brunsting and to let you all know that | had concerns based on those conversations. If she has been
evaluated by her physician and you as a family are comfortable with his or her diagnosis, then you have
addressed the concerns that | had. | appreciate your letting me know the opinion of the doctor. | hope your
mom is doing well and she continues to improve.

Please let me know if | can be any further assistance.

Very truly Yours,

Candace L. Xunz-Freed
Attorney at Law

VYacek & Freed, PLLC
14800 St. Mary's Lane, Suite 230
Houston, Texas 77079

Phone: 281.531.5800

Toll-Free: 800.229.3002

Fax: 281.531.5885

E-mail: candace@vacek.com
www.vacek.com

‘We have moved! Our new office address is as shown above. We are one exit west of our old office building.
Exit Dairy Ashford. Turn south on Dairy Ashford. St. Mary's Lane is a side street one block south of I-10 Katy Freeway. Turn west on
St. Mary's Lane. Our building is in the northwest corner of the four-way stop.

IRS CIRCULAR 230 DISCLOSURE: Tax advice contained in this communication (including any attachments) is neither intended nor
written to be used, and cannot be used, to avoid penalties under the Internal Revenue Code or to promote, market or recommend
to anyone a transaction or matter addressed in this communication.

***This e-mail is covered by the Electronic Communications Privacy Act, 18 U.S.C. 2510-2521 and is legally privileged.***

This information is confidential information and is intended only for the use of the individual or entity named above. If the reader
of this message is not the intended recipient, or the employee or agent responsible for delivering this electronic message to the
intended recipient, you are notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. If
you have received this transmission in error, please notify us immediately by reply e-mail or by telephone (800-229-3002), and
destroy the original transmission and its attachments without reading them or saving them to disk or otherwise. Thank you.
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